October 1, 2018
To U.S.D. Board Members and Superintendent Dr. Steve Pegram,

I am notifying you of my plan to retire effective September 1, 2019. ,

[t has been my honor, privilege, and pleasure to teach in the Santa Fe Trail School
District these past 28 years. This district has treated me well and allowed and encouraged me to
learn from others - including other teachers and my own students. Thank you for giving me the
opportunity to fulfilt my dream of being a teacher.

Most Sincerely,
Elizabeth Kraus




